Summer 2017

Dear Future Grade Six Students,

I hope you enjoy your summer vacation: get some exercise every day for your body – biking, hiking, swimming, and sports; AND for your brain – read books, solve a word puzzle. Also, don't forget your IXL MATH PROGRAM ONLINE. Return to school in September refreshed and ready to work!!

You will need the following when you come back:

- Pencils & erasers
- Blue or black pens
- Note books for Math
- Wide-lined white paper
- ½ inch 3-ring binders for Science and English
- Folders with paper fasteners: blue (math), yellow (music)
- Folder for Religion History Literature Science
- Spiral notebooks (single subject) for ALL SUBJECTS except Literature
- Book covers for textbooks (suggestion 6 to 7 extra-large book sox)
- Three boxes of Kleenex for the classroom
- Container or two of wipe-its (for cleaning things up)
- Two packs of 3x5 Note cards (multi colored)

See you in September 2017!!

Your new sixth grade teacher.